
Re-opening of Government Secretariat
Tender Box

     The Government Secretariat Tender Box (GSTB) located at G/F, East Wing,
Central Government Offices, Tamar, which was previously closed, has been re-
opened to receive tenders for the Central Tender Board.

     Tenders must be deposited in the tender box as specified in the tender
notice (Specified Tender Box) before the specified tender closing time. Late
tenders and tenders not deposited in the Specified Tender Box will not be
processed.

     For enquiries, please call 2810 2401 between 9am and 6pm from Mondays to
Fridays (except public holidays).
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